
I support this legislation as a taxpayer, a mother, and a public health professional. I have had the opportunity to use universal 
healthcare systems both through the Department of Defense (Tricare) and while living in the UK (NHS).  Both of those experiences 
were vastly superior to anything I’ve ever encountered in the United States’ private insurance system that puts profit over people. 
Thank you for supporting Oregonians by supporting healthcare for all.


